
It’s time to renew subscriptions to Forward 

in Christ - This is a great monthly magazine with several articles and inter-

esting stories. The cost is $13.50 annually. Please have your money to Terry 

Barancik by today, February 19, 2017. Cash  or checks payable to Terry 

Barancik as she will be sending Northwestern Publishing House one check 

from our church. If you have any questions, please see Terry. A sample of 

this magazine is in the Mother’s room if you’d like to look at one. Subscrip-

tions can be given as gifts also. 
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Sunday, February 12, 2017 
 

Unified Envelopes   $4,128.00 

Loose     $52.30 

Sunday School     $5.00 

Missions  $225.00 

Debt     $10.00 

Facility Improvements  $60.00 

Christian Life Resources  $10.00 

Memorial Fund   $10.00 

Total:           $4,500.30 

Attendance: 176 

If you’re ever unable to come to 

church, but still would like to give an 

offering, try out Zion’s Online Giv-

ing Program! Go to ZionLutheran-

WELS.com, and click the “Online 

Giving” button that is on the home 

page; the site will guide you through 

the rest. All transactions are guaran-

teed to be secure through PNC Bank. 

Due to banking restrictions, we are 

unable to record the gifts given 

through this Online Giving program 

on the yearly offering reports that 

are handed out in January. 



Today, at 4:00 p.m., our Zion Education League (ZEL) will be holding their win-

ter meeting and annual Family Game Night over at Zion Lutheran School. Everyone is invited! Come out to 

our school for our Connect 4 Tournament, Air Hockey Tournament, and many other fun family board games! 
 

Zion Lutheran School will be hosting its 

annual Kindergarten and Preschool Round-up this February. Kindergarten Round-up will take place on 

Wednesday, February 22, 2017 from 8:15-11:30 a.m. and Preschool Round-up will take place on Tuesday, 

February 21, 2017 from 8:15-11:30 a.m. This is a great opportunity to show people what a regular day of Pre-

school and/or Kindergarten is like at our school! If you have any questions, please contact Kelly Mose at 989-

845-2377 or 989-494-6187. Thank you! 
 

Thank you to everyone who has been bringing in Frank’s Receipts this school 

year! The allotted time period for these receipts is drawing to a close, however. All Frank’s Receipts must be 

turned in by Friday, February 24, 2017. Please, keep bringing them in until this date. The points we acquire 

from these receipts can help out our school in various ways. Thank you for supporting our Lutheran school! 
 

Our Property Board Chairman, Brian Rohac, has asked 

for volunteers on Saturday morning, February 25 beginning at 9:00 a.m. to help replace the ceiling tiles in the 

Education Wing Basement. We are still working on this from when the new heating and cooling system was 

installed one and a half years ago. Please consider joining us for a few hours. If you have any questions, you 

can contact Brian at 989-277-0005.  
 

The congregation is invited to join us for our second Euchre Tournament 

that will be held Saturday February 25 at 5:00 p.m.  We will enjoy a potluck at 5:00 p.m. and begin playing 

cards at 6:00 p.m.  Remember that this is not just for members but for any friend, neighbor, or family member 

who would enjoy some awesome fellowship.  If you are not interested in playing Euchre, you are still wel-

come to join us for dinner.  If you have any questions, please contact Paula Huggard at 989-274-7206. 

A special Voters Meeting will be held on Sunday, February 26 at 

11:45 a.m. The Coordinating Council recommends that we accept the research and recommendation from 

Women Serving  Christ for new carpeting in the sanctuary of church: 1. Restore the hardwood flooring on the 

altar, pulpit, and lectern areas instead of re-carpeting that area. A member has offered to pay for the cost of 

this project. 2.That we accept a bid of $5,471 from Bigger Carpets to re-carpet all the areas of the sanctuary 

that currently have carpet with the exception of the altar, lectern and pulpit area. Women Serving Christ has 

chosen a color and there are donations already received to cover the entire cost. (This would require work by 

the members to remove the old carpeting.)

The 9-week finance course that we are holding will begin on 

Sunday, February 26, 2017 beginning at 3:00 p.m. and will continue being held at this same time every Sun-

day until the class is over. This class will be held at Zion Lutheran School. Some of the topics covered will be 

how to better understand insurance, investing, our unnecessary reliance on debt, and how your family can 

truly be at peace with their finances. Contact Matthew Augustine at 1-920-327-9613 for more information or 

register online via ZionLutheranWELS.com 
 

Friends For Freedom is a support group for the families and friends of 

those struggling with same sex attraction. Friends for Freedom (FFF) is meeting on Sunday, February 26, 

2017, at 6:30 p.m. at the Amazing Grace Christian Resource Center, 1901 Broadway, Bay City, Michigan.  

This is a time of prayer, study of God’s Word, and confidential sharing in an effort to support Christian broth-

ers and sisters who are hurting.  For more information, contact Pastor Starr directly at 989-450-1708.  You are 

welcome and you are not alone! 


